
   

 
November 10, 2023 

 
Parents and Guardians, 

The National Thespian Society will be presenting two one-act plays in the Middle 
School auditorium on Thursday, November 16, and Friday, November 17, 
starting at 7:00 p.m.  One Stoplight Town and Our Place will feature our very 
talented High School actors. Tickets can be purchased at the door; cost is $5 for 
students and $8 for adults. 
 
The High School Band and Cheerleaders will be marching with the JROTC Cadets 
at the Veteran’s Day Parade in Pittsburgh on Saturday, November 11. 
 
The High School will be conducting photo retakes for students on Wednesday, 
November 15, starting in the morning. 
 
As the holiday season approaches, it is time to help those in need. West Mifflin 
Area is hosting the annual food drive to help families in the community from 
November 1 through November 17. Please check your school’s website for details.  
 
The next 2-hour early release Friday is scheduled for Friday, November 17. 

Students will have an early dismissal on Wednesday, November 22, to start the fall 
break.  Classes will resume on Tuesday, November 28. 

The District would like to take this opportunity to thank and wish all the Veterans a 
great Veteran’s Day. 

Thank you and have a great weekend 
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